. From: cornevin@aol.com

Date: August 15, 2022 at 10:20:56 PM CDT
To: marioarmendarez@sbcglobal.net
Subject: CORNEVIN ROOF REPLACEMENT
Reply-To: cornevin@aol.com

After 28 years a hailstorm in June of this year caused our roof tb leak, leading
us to the inevitability of repairing or replacement. Luckily, and thanks to Angi's,
we reached an agreement with Mario Armendarez, owner of A&M Contruction and
roofing.

Mario is honest and communicated from start to finish everything that was
occurring. Where Mario really came through was his navigation of the insurance
stipulations, and it resulted in our recovering 83% of our roof replacement cost.
AND, despite already have been paid in full Mario is still submitting additional
info and photos in the hopes of recovering even more for us.

The quality of the finished product is great. Noise and inconvenience were kept to
a bare minimum, and work was done within 2 days. Another real bonus was the
cleanup afterwards. You wouldn't know that any work had occurred on the
property and most importantly, all old roofing nails were searched for and
removed.

Thank you, Mario and Company

Diana and Andy Cornevin at Arlington: P.S. We welcome any contact from anyone
with any questions.

Phone: 214-536-3540



